Rene & Marina Pereira in Juarez, Northern Argentina

Dear friends,

We are most grateful for the many expressions of encouragement and interest we experienced during our time in the UK. It was a wonderful time of fellowship for Marina and I, and we were really thankful for your hospitality and care.

Here are a few brief prayer requests, as we get back into our ministry in Juarez:

Please pray for the summer camps, for youth, children and teenagers,  to be held in La Caldera in January 2011.

Pray for the youth leaders in the different indigenous communities

We ask your prayers for Sarai our daughter who will be starting at university in Salta in February next year and staying with family members there.

Pray too for our family holiday before the camps, during the first fortnight in January.

Wishing you many blessings in our Lord Jesus Christ at this Christmas season.

René Pereira

